
ALLEY CLOSING REQUEST - A/E/V NECULA, 1625 MINTO AVENUE 

183/18  

Moved by: Councillor Burns  

Seconded by: Councillor Akpata  

That the report of the Supervisor of Planning and Development Services dated May 1, 
2018 (PL-30-2018) regarding the request of A/E/V Necula to close and purchase the 
alley located alongside Lots 465 to 467, Registered Plan 1017, municipally known as 
1625 Minto Avenue BE RECEIVED and that the alley BE DECLARED surplus as it is 
not required for municipal purposes; that the entire alley be disposed of in accordance 
with Council adopted policies; that the Town Solicitor follow Council adopted policy and 
protocol when dealing with the sale and conveyance of the subject property; and that 
this matter be brought back to Council prior to the completion of this alley closing 
process at a public meeting.  

Carried. 


